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I support HB 3580 and ask you to pass this bill.  I live in Coos County and do not 

want to see further degradation of the eel grass beds that exist here.  I am glad 

people have recognized the need to direct focused attention on the health of this 

important resource.  Eel grass contributes a great deal to a healthy environment and 

to a healthy economy in Coos County and the State of Oregon so it makes good 

sense to dedicate state funds to maintain this valuable resource. 


